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AAUW Sponsoring Holiday Baby Basics
Drive
11.23.2009

Members of the American Association of University Women are conducting a "Holiday
Baby Basics" drive during the holiday season to benefit The Children's Center in
Bethany.

Debbie Brown, president of the AAUW chapter on the SWOSU campus, said various
items are being collected to provide the essential needs of patients year-round. Such
items include personal hygiene products such as body creams, lip balms and hair
brushes; clothing; baby products such as booster seats, crib mobiles, teething rings and
pacifier clips; and miscellaneous items such as batteries, 44-cent stamps, bottled water,
butcher paper, gift cards and digital cameras.

Donations of the products can be given to any AAUW member or brought to Room 205
of the Administration Building on the Weatherford campus. Donations are encouraged
by December 10. For more information, call 580.774.3063.


